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30th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

School Dinners 
 

We have reviewed the price of our school meals and from Monday 26th February 2024 
these will increase from £2.25 to £2.35 per meal. 

A school meal can be booked in the usual way using the school money (Eduspot) app, 
guidance for this can be found on our school website.  

If you are entitled to Free School Meals, this will continue and there will be no charge 
when you checkout at the basket.  

We encourage all children to have school dinners, however, healthy packed lunches can 
be provided from home if necessary. Please note, we are a nut free school as we have 
some children with serious allergies. Please refer to the packed lunch policy on the 
school website for further information. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office. 

Kind regards  

 

Mrs Murfin 
Headteacher 


